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Mr. Grote Reber 
G. P. O.~ Hobart
 
Tasmania, Australia
 

Dear Grote: 

Thanks for the opus of September 16th. 
It does an excellent job of answering the questions 
in my last letter, which probably crossed this in 
passage somewhere around the middle of the Pacific. 

We are going to work on the supplies for 
the new experiment, and I will report to you as 
soon as there is something definite to report. 
I am particularly pleased to see your schedule 
and learn of your plans. They are just what I would 
have suggested if I had been in a position to do so. 

Best wishes, 

/4
Charles H. Schauer 
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